CITY OF SAUSALITO
PLANNING DIVISION

MEMORANDUM
Date: October 3, 2012
To: Planning Commission 7N
From: Alison Thornberry-Assef, Assistant Planner {4ii/

Subject: Galante Residence / 30 Excelsior Lane (DR /CUP 12-048)

The applicant, Robert Nebolon, on behalf of the property owner, Dana Galante,
has requested the Planning Commission to continue the public hearing on their
project to a date uncertain (see Attachment). The applicant has requested a
Continuance to work out property line questions with the neighbor.

A public hearing notice was sent out on September 20, 2012 to notice the
hearing date, October 3, 2012. Staff sent out an additional postponed public
hearing notice on September 26, 2012 to notice to continuance of the project.

Attachment — Email from Applicant
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Alison Thornberry

From: Robert Nebolon [robert@RNarchitect.com]

Sent: Monday, September 24, 2012 12:49 PM

To: Alison Thornberry

Ce: ‘Jack Damato’; 'Dana Galante'; Ihj12@comcast.net; busekist320@comcast.net
Subject: 30 Excelsior Public Hearing

Alison,

We request that the public hearing for 30 Excelsior be postponed or rescheduled to the October 17 hearing.

Please call if you have any guestions.

Best,
Robert Nebholon
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. Robert Nebolon, AIA Robert Nebolon Architects
' Principal 801 Camelia Street, Suite E
Berkeley, CA 94710
. robert@RNarchitect.com tel: 510-525-2725 i
- www.RNarchitect.com fax: 510-527-5999




